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FAMILY TRAVELS

(Continued from page 1)

The whole family went on a ski 
trip to Nagano, the site of the 
98 Winter Olympics, with one 
of the local English Clubs 
in March. Unfortunately it 
warmed up and the slopes 
were wet.  It wasn't the best 
conditions for the family's first 
down hill ski experience.  
The ski village, on the other 
hand was full of free natural 
hot spring bath houses.
Our big trip of the year was a 
return to the USA in August.  
The main event was to 
attend a Brailey Reunion in 
Grand Rapids Michigan to 
celebrate Lisa's parents 50th 
Wedding Anniversary.  We also 
made side trips to Dayton 
and San Antonio to check on 
our rental properties and visit 
friends.  We hope to sell our 
house in San Antonio - see our
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